
City of Fairfield Police Department 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
June 5, 2007 
 
 
TO: OPEN LETTER TO THE RODRIGUEZ HIGH SCHOOL COMMUNITY 
 
 
On March 2, 2007, two groups of students were approached and photographed by 
officers of the Fairfield Police Department. 
 
We are writing to the school community to let you know that neither the Department nor 
the administration at Rodriguez High School has any current information to indicate that 
any of these students is a gang member.  None of these students has any criminal 
history in the City of Fairfield and none is a suspect in a criminal investigation. 
 
As a result of discussions with the parents of the students who were involved, the 
Fairfield Police Department  and the Fairfield-Suisun Unified School District will be 
adopting policies to clarify the procedures for law enforcement activities on campus.   
 
Sincerely,      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kenton W. Rainey     Toni Taylor 
Chief of Police     Principal 
Fairfield Police Department   Rodriguez High School 
 
 
 
 


